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Hello, my name is Victor Cebollero my phone number is i | am against the water hike
increase. And | am thankful that you gave the citizens a chance to be heard unlike PGW and peco who
constantly hike there cost. We as citizens cannot afford hike increases. | am sorry | cannot afford it ,
peco is killing me with there prices and so is pgw .



